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PARKING 

 
 
 
House staff parking is the employee parking structure located on 27th St. and Pasadena Ave.  
 
Medical Students and Physician Assistant Students have access to the fenced parking lot off Spring Street 
and Pasadena north of the Buffums Pavilion building.  Please contact the Graduate Medical Education 
(GME) Office to obtain the current access code. 
 
Residents are not to let anyone else use their badge.  Do not let others in or out of the parking lots with 
your parking pass.  This could be assisting a thief.  That means you have to come in using the parking 
card in order to get out using the parking card.  You cannot take a ticket to get in and then get out using 
the pass.  It also means you cannot let someone else out and then try to get out yourself.  Problems with 
your parking card – contact the GME office. 
 
The hospital issue photo ID badge/card will allow you after-hours access to entry points equipped with 
proximity card readers. 
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